
Public Notice  
 

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has received a Brownfield 
Cleanup Program (BCP) application from the Town of Oyster Bay for a site known as the Bethpage 
Community Park, site ID #C130003D.  This site is located in the Town of Oyster Bay, within the County 
of Nassau, and is located at Stewart Avenue, Bethpage, NY 11714.  Comments regarding this application 
must be submitted no later than December 9, 2011.  Information regarding the site, the application, and 
how to submit comments can be found at http://www.dec.ny.gov/chemical/60058.html or send 
comments to Steve Scharf, Project Manager, NYSDEC, 625 Broadway, Albany, New York  
12233-7015; 518-402-9620 or sxscharf@gw.dec.state.ny.us   
 
To have information such as this notice sent right to your email, sign up with county email listservs 
available at www.dec.ny.gov/chemical/61092.html  .  
 
 
 
 


